
 

Dear Pastor and Prayer Supporter, 

Recent Open Doors:  

 In the wake of the 2024 International Pastors' Training Conference, our ministry is still receiving reports of 

encouragement and gratitude from pastors who were able to attend this year. Even as we continue 

gathering support here, Rigo and Enyer continue construction and development on the conference 

property in our absence. During the short time in which our family has been stateside, God has already 

provided many open doors of opportunity. In just a matter of a few weeks, our calendar is already filling 

up with meetings with supporting churches, as well as brand-new churches all across the US. This is 

absolutely the hand of God's blessing on our family, and we continue to look for Him for provision and 

leading during this time of uncertainty. We were recently privileged to attend a missions conference in 

Arkansas, and by God's blessing and the graciousness of the church, we were able to partner with them for 

future ministry endeavors.  

Upcoming Projects/Events:  

 
Unexpected doors continue to open by the Lord's moving, and by His grace we will continue to see our 

Sundays and Wednesdays filled with meetings for potential partnerships. We are still ardently seeking for 

ministries who God has moved to donate specifically towards purchasing heavy construction equipment, 

We are so thankful that many churches have gotten involved, and glory to God a total of $28,000 has been 

raised so far. But we are still in need of about $22,000 to cover the cost of the equipment and container to 

ship. Please be in prayer with our family as we seek His guidance and ask that God moves the right people 

at the right time to get involved. We are incredibly grateful to all the churches that already contributed as 

your support makes all the effectual difference in our ministry. Please keep us in your prayers as we move 

forward. Thank you for your unwavering support, and we’re excited to see what God holds in the future! 

 

We ask that you take a short few minutes to join us as we review how God moved in this year's July 

Pastors' Conference! We are so grateful to all of you who took part in this year's conference through 

prayers as well as the financial support!  https://www.lanestohonduras.com/video-updates 

  

For His Glory, 

The Lane Family 

I Cor 16:9 

Sending Church ~ Faith Baptist Church ~ Pastor Mark Smith ~ 5714 29th Street NE ~ Tacoma, WA 98422 
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